
Date : 12/9/2020 11:31:38 AM
From : "Giselle Corella" 
To : "Bradley Furuya" , "Anna Vidal" 
Subject : Re: Redevelopment referral form
Attachment : Sunset + Wilcox REVISED 12.9.2020 (Hollywood
Referral)_Redacted.pdf;
﻿
Hi Bradley,

Please see the revised Referral to add to the file. The applicant may request to
remove the RDP and obtain a partial refund. To assist with removing the RDP from
the case number I've copied Anna Vidal who has been helping me with these types
of cases. Please feel free to reach out to her directly if you have any questions about
that portion.

Please note on the Referral I still mention that the report still has to acknowledge
that the project general conforms to the Hollywood Redevelopment Plan. Please let
me know if you have any questions.

Best,
Giselle

*Please note I am out of the office every other Friday

On Thu, Nov 19, 2020 at 4:04 PM Bradley Furuya <bradley.furuya@lacity.org>
wrote:

Hi Giselle,

Thank you for your advice on our call. As discussed, I've attached the original
redevelopment referral form.

Giselle Corella
City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

201 N. Figueroa St., Suite 525
Los Angeles, CA. 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 202-5413
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Bradley Furuya, AICP
City Planning Associate 
Los Angeles City Planning
221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3642
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Project Planner to 
confirm the final FAR 
above.







Per Sec. 502, Sec. 504, Sec. 506.2.3, and 508.1 the proposed 
commercial building is permitted. Per Sec. 502 of the Hollywood 
Redevelopment Plan, the proposed project shall comply with the 
LAMC and per Sec. 504, the proposed project is requesting City 
Planning entitlements including a Height District change to permit 
the 6:1 FAR. Report to describe general conformance to the 
Redevelopment Plan. Administrative Review only, no fee. - updated 
12/9/2020

Giselle Corella planning.redevelopment@lacity.org

12/9/2020

See revised comment above.
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